
GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 
 

INVITATION TO BID  
 

DECEMBER 19, 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
To: All Prospective Proposers and Others Concerned 
 
Subject:  Addendum No.1 
 
The intent of this addendum is to notify all prospective proposers and others concerned  
that the Invitation To Bid/Documents are hereby modified as follows: 
 
 

 
Subject: Bonding-Old Engineering Building 

 
Gentlemen, due to the small size of this project, bonding is not required, including no bid bond 
requirement.   
 

 
 


